

51 MAIN STREET, NORTH, BRAMPTON 2nd Fleer, Over Chappies . Phone: 1874 OPEN EVENINGS BY APPOINTMENT --- PHONE FOR EVENING HOURS Loons made to recidents of all surrounding towns . Parsonal Finance Company of Canada

ersonal finance co.

LANE'S HAULAGE

. . . for . . . **EXCAVATING** and **GRADING** PONDS, CELLARS, ETC.

TOP SOIL

GRAVEL

TR. 7-2521

MONARCH 1956 FORD SEE AND DRIVE -. The finest, most safe and economical transportation

on the highways-

GOOD DELIVERY

THOMPSON MOTORS, Acton

PHONE 69, ACTON . . . or

Georgetown subscribers, TR. 7-3756, A. C. "Pat" Patterson See us for a good deal!

We also have GOOD USED CARS priced right

SIX NEW MEMBERS JOIN THE 1956 HALTON COUNTY COUNCIL

Reeve Stanley Allen, Georgetown, was unanimously chosen warden at the inaugural meeting of Halton County council last Tuesday. Recev Harold Adkins, Nelson, was also nominated but withdrew in favour of Mr. Allen.

Six new members took thier seats at the first session of the 17-man council. They include: Reeve William Card and Deputy-reeve Herbert C. Merry, Oakville; Deputy-reeve William Wilson, Acton; Deputy-reeve Douglas Sargent, Georgetown; Deputy reeve R. C. Cunningham, Milton; Dep-

uty-reeve George Currie, Esquesing. Other members are: Reeve Jack Hargrave, Acton; Reeve Harold Adkins, and Deputy-reeve Fred Walker, both of Nelson; Reeve Robert Marshall and Deputy-reeve Donald Bath, Trafalgar; Reeve A. R. Service, Nassagaweya; Reeve Thomas Millward, Bronte; Reeve R. H. Shannon and Deputy reeve F. C. Atkinson, Burlington; Reeve Sidney Childs, Milton; Reeve Walter Linham, Esquesing.

Committees for the year are, with the first named chairman: Agriculture and Reforestation Reeve A. R. Service, Currie, Marshall,

Walker, Millward, Merry. Assessment - Reeve William Card, Linham, Adkins, Bath, Wilson, Atkin-

County Buildings - Reeve Harold Adkins, Hargrave, Sargent, Childs, service. Finance - Reeve R. H. Shannon,

Hargrave, Bath, Currie, Millward. Printing and Education-Reeve J. Hargrave, Linham, Cunningham, Sargent, Merry.

Special Communications - Millward, Childs, Walker, Wilson, Cunningham. County Roads - Reeve Robert Marshall, Service, Hargrave, Walker, Lin-

Hospital - Reeve Walter Linham, Atkinson, Marshall, Merry, Millward. Considerable argument arose when a by-law was introduced to enter into an agreement with the town of Burlington in connection with a \$10,000 expenditure on the county road, Brant St. Reeve Robert Marshall and Reeve A. R. Service questioned the amount, informing council a figure of \$7,000 had been previously suggested.

Reeve Shannon explained it was the intention to put the expenditure in resurfacing the road but the Department requested a reconstruction program. As \$7,500 had already been paid to Burlington for this work, council, it was explained, could not come under terms of the provincial grants unless it approved the agreement. Members approved the by-law

when it was learned the amount already paid would not be subsidizable if the agreement was not signed and the county would then be out the \$7,500 expenditure.

Several appointments were made, including the members to the board of the Halton Centennial Manor, R. H. Shannon, J. J. Stewart, Stanley Allen, William Card and A. R. Service, Halton Health Unit Board: Ray Thompson, two years; Reginald Smith, one year; Deputy reeve F. C. Atkinson and Reeve Harold Adkins, county council's representatives for one year. Halton Planning Committee: Reeve Donald Bath, Deputy-reeve Doug Sargent, Deputy-reeve F. C. Atkinson, Deputy-reeve Fred Walker and Deputyreeve R. C. Cunningham. Reeve A. R. Service and Deputy reeve Fred Walker were appointed to the Halton County Park's Board for the year.

The county engineer and the road committee were delegated to attend the Good Roads convention with the county paying up to \$100 expenses.. The annual fee of \$25 was also authorized. The agriculture committee was also delegated to attend the annual convention and the annual fee of \$50 was authorized.

The building committee was authorized to review and report on the advisability of making necessary extensions to the jail kitchen, as well as the sanitary requirements.

LEGION NOTES

by Les Clark Well this Thursday is the beginning of the annual meeting, and the election of officers will take place on Sunday afternoon at 2 p.m. An ini-

itiation will be held at 1.30 for the benefit of any one wishing to be initiated. And we urge every member to get out and vote for the candidates of their choice. After all, an election is one of the very few times that you can really assert yourselves, so why not take advantage of it.

Your past executive have worked conscientiously and hard all year, and it is up to you to come out and vote to let them know whether you approve or dissapprove of the way they have handled things. Too, your committees also fall in this category, and should either be given your confidence for another term, or new ones appointed. And we believe that it is up to every member, not just a handful to decide this. After all, in a business and an organization as large as the branch, mistakes as to who is to carry on can be disastrous.

So we hope every member will put a ring around the time and the date, and be on hand for the election at 2 p.m. this Sunday.

And there is one little point we'd like to clear up right now. We have been writing a Legion column for the Herald for ten years now and might say, we have thoroughly enjoyed it. The boys who have occasionally taken a "ribbing" in the column usually thoroughly enjoy it, in fact we have yet to find one who complained, other than in jest. We might say though, occassionally (i.e., a couple of weeks ago) we touch on something controversial within the Legion, or the actions of certain parts of it. When we do so it is strictly as an individual and in no way reflects, or tries to reflect the official branch attitude or policy. We are always ready for bits of news, and all you have to do it either phone them in to us or see us personally, and if its printable, we'll print it!

ROUND THE ROOMS . . . Si Lang tells us that we've hurt John Walsh's delicate feelings, that's why he hasn't been around lately - however, maybe Si will take over for official reporter for a while . . . Gord King wants it to be known that it is is a different Gordon King that heads the Guernsey Breeders . . .that he wouldn't know a Guernsey from a Holstein . . . Incidentally 'speaking of old Zero, we happened to see a good friend, Jim Linton, a few days ago, and noticing that he was looking a little red eyed, haggard and weary, asked what the trouble was! Jim says, "oh, me and my big mouth!" Ever since I promised Gord that putter, he's been under my window at 6 a.m. to see if it's arrived. Tsk, tsk, Gord. . . . Charlie Day tells us he doesn't care for these new fangled modern gadgets at all. It seems he got an electric razor for Christmas and couldn't understand why he wasn't getting much of a shave - until one of the family told him to take the cap that covers the head off! . . . New zone secretary Marsh Timbers has been pretty busy working on setting up a new system of books for the zone, and also getting lists of officers, etc, from all the branches in the zone. In fact, we think he comes close to performing miracles, when he is able to read some of the past zone minutes! . . . One of the boys had a nasty scare the other evening, when his wife phoned to say there was a prowler around the back of the house

... The boys went up to have a look but all they could find was tracks . . . Too bad they hadn't caught him, as they would probably have discouraged his prowling activities . . . Last Thursday evening, the ladies of the W.A. held their election of officers, with results listed elsewhere in the paper. ... and we must apologize to Knobby, for not mentioning him in the list of Imperial officers -Perc Clark, treas-

REMEMBER, NOW, BE ON HAND FOR THE ELECTION SUNDAY!

Bill Booth's Taxi for prompt service. TR. 7-2596.

Present Movie Projector To Retiring BelleManager

Walter O. Misener, who last Wednesday retired on pension after 46 years of service with the Bell Telephone Company of Canada, was honored by his associates in the company at a dinner in the Canadian Legion Hall in Brampton on the night of his retirement. He was Bell Telephone manager for Brampton, Georgetown, Streetsville and vicinity for more than

R. C. Scrivener, Bell's Toronto area commercial manager, representing the company's president, Thomas W. Eadle, presented Mr. Misener with the traditional "president's wallet," He pointed out that the number of telephones served by the company had grown from 140,000 to more than 2,500,000 during Mr. Misener's years of service.

Lloyd H. Campbell, of Toronto, immediate past president of the Charles Fleetford Sise Chapter, Telephone Pioneers of America, presented Mr. Misener with a certificate of life membership in the Pioneers. On behalf of Mr. Misener's friends and associates in the company, C. B. Shaver, Toronto west district manager, presented a movie projector and screen. George W. Harris, manager for Oakville and surrounding territory, was chairman, and introduced Lloyd G. Denby, Mr. Misener's successor.

At the head table were Mr. and Mrs. Walter O. Misener and their only son, Stuart Misener, of Syracuse, N.Y.; B. D. Nimmo, Toronto area commercial supervisor; E. G. Vernon, Toronto area personnel supervisor; Miss Betty I. Wood, Brampton chief operator; Mr. Shaver, Mr. Scrivener, H. B. Bleeker, of Toronto, western area commercial supervisor; Harry A. Lilly, of Brampton, wire chief; N. S. Sumner, Toronto west district traffic superintendent, and Mr. Harris.

THE GEORGETOWN HERALD Wednesday Evening, Jan. 25th, 1956 PAGE 7

Are you a recent arrival in Georgetown'?

SILVER'S

welcomes you, and respectfully solicits your patronage. If you are accustomed to wide selections, usually found in city stores - yeu will enjoy shopping at Silver's. Established over 29 years - Silver's is one of the largest stores in Rural Ontario - devoted to selling quality clothing

MONUMENTS

Brampton Monument Works Designs submitted, cemetery fettering, corner posts and markers.

A GOOD DISPLAY IN STOCK

WM. C. ALLAN, Prop. 68 Queen St. West - Brampton Shop: 1410-J - Phones - Res.: 313 REP. TOM NICOL Phone Brampton 603W



FINEST SERVICE

An amendment to the Highway Traffic Act which becomes effective February 1, 1956, makes it an offence to pass a stopped school bus.

ON AND AFTER FEBRUARY 1st when a motorist overtakes a school bus which

- is marked on the rear SCHOOL BUS DO NOT PASS WHEN BUS IS STOPPED and Red, Rear, Flashing Lights are operating and
- is stopped upon a highway outside a city, town, village, police village or built-up area for the purpose of receiving or discharging school children

he shall STOP his vehicle and SHALL NOT PROCEED until

- the school bus resumes motion or
- the driver of the school bus signals him to proceed or
- the flashing signals are no longer actuated.

Watch for the STOP message on SCHOOL BUSES

OBEY THE LAW -- PROTECT OUR CHILDREN

ONTARIO DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS Jos. N. Allan, Minister

64 WIGO PERCE STRINGS LOOKED IN AT HAVE YOU LOOKED I'M LOOKING FOR SOMETHING NICE FOR A YOUNG MAN. INTO A MIRROR, PEOPLE! FOR TV REPAIRS - -

FOR AERIAL INSTALLATION - -FOR BETTER SERVICE - -

WIGO TV

FREE HOME TRIALS REMEMBER: TV a Specialty - -

Not a Sideline!

GEORGETOWN'S LARGEST TV STORE

TR. 7-3376

32 MAIN STREET

(Next to the Municipal Building)

Travel - Real Estate Walter T. Evans & Co.



TRiangle 7-2512

MILL STREET

"Serving your community for over 30 years"

